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Newtown. Health Distdct:
‘Donna Culbert, MPH;, PE, RS
Director of Health

The following 1st grade survivor parents were in attendance:

Additionally, the following staff and faculty from Sandy Hook Elementary School were also in attendance: |

B (tcacher) [ (Special Education Teacher) [ (Kindergarten Teacher) anc |
B (L:guage Arts Specialist).

The meeting was opened by Lt. DelVecchia with a moment of silence in memory of those lost in the tragedy at Sandy Hook Elementary.

It was explained to all persons in the room that the .information being relayed at the meeting was not for public release, and that it was respectfully
being requested that the information was kepft in confidence.

A basic timeline of events, in part, beginning with the fact that the doors of the school are locked at 9:30 a.m., and ending with the fact that a radio
transmission from a Newtown PD Officer, stating that there was 1 suspect down, was received at 0951 and 31 seconds, was verbally provided (see

attached timeline).

Additional information and facts pertaining to the investigation were verbally provided as well (see attached notes).

THE UNDERSIGNED, AN INVESTIGATOR HAVING BEEN DULY SWORN DEPOSES AND SAYS THAT: 1AM THE WRITER OF THE ATTACHED POLIGE REPORT PERTAININGTO THIS INCIDENT NUMBER.

THAT THE INFORMATION CONTAINED THEREIN WAS SECURED AS A RESULT OF {1)MY PERSONAL OBSERVATION AND KNOWLEDGE; OR (ZXNFORMATION RELAYED TO ME BY OTHER MEMBERS

OF My POLICE DEPARTMENT OR OF AMOTHER PQLICE DEPARTMENT-OR (3)INFORMATION SECURED BY MYSELF OR ANOTHER MEMBER OF A POLICE DEPARTMENT FROM THE PERSON OR, PERSONS
NAMED OR IDENTIFIED THEREIN, AS INDICATED IN THE ATTACHED REPORT. THAT THE REPORT IS AN ACCURATE STATEMENT OF THE INFORMATION SO RECENED BY ME.

INVESTIGATOR SIGNATURE: INVESTIGATOR I1.D# |REPORT DATE: 00087 SUPERVISOR SIGNATURE SUPERVISOR L.D.#:
/TFC RACHAEL VAN NESS/ | 1431 0172412013 10:32 pm /SGT JOSHUA PATTBERG/ 0130
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- The shooter malkes entry to school by shooting out the glass
window adjacent to the front lobby doors
(Bushmaster 8 rounds)

- PPT meeting was being held in room 9/conference room
which is located in the front hallway by the lobby area

- Principal Dawn Hochsprung and School Psychologist Mary
Sherlach Ieave the PPT meeting to deal with the disturbance

- They are confronted by the shooter and shot in the hallway.
Natalie Hammond also goes to exit the PPT meeting and is
shot and retreats back into the conference room.

- School intercom was open for the school to hear

- is shot as she is [ N EEENL
& retreats into classroom

- Shooter goes into the main office
(sec & nurse see from under their desks)

- Shooter goes down front hallway
- Shooter entered both room 8 & 10 and shoots victims

- See attached sheet for victim info and ammo info

- Shooter found deceased inside classroom 10 near doorway
Adam Lanza drove his mother Nancy Lanza’s Honda Civic color
black to the front of Sandy Hook Elementary school and parked by
the boiler room/ front patio adjacent to the no parking fire zone.
Shooter was armed with Bushmaster, 10 mm Glock, 9 mm Sig

- 12 gauge shotgun found in Honda civic .
- See attached sheet for weapon & ammo info
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Newtown PD & CSP response to Lanza residence 36 Yoganada St
CSP ESU response to Yoganda St to clear residence

Nancy Lanza found deceased in her bed

Adam shot his mother 4 times with a 22 rifle
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NEWS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE -- JANUARY 2, 2013
Toll-Free Number Established For Offers Of Help For Newtown
A toll-free number has been established to make it easier for-pesple to call w‘rh\({fers of help to the

community of Newtown, Connecticut. The toll-free number — 855-364-6600~ willibe staffed by local
Newtown volunteers and supported by the United Way of CBHI]BCLM =I=lInfoline.

The toll-free number was established to assist local officials who were being flooded with phone czﬂls and

-emails from people asking how they could help Newtown in its time of crisis.

A call center organized by the Newtown Volunteer Task Force, a local citizen’s group led by Kevin and
Robin Fitzgerald, will handle the toll-free calls from people offering assistance, as well as follow-up
directly with those people who called local officials and organizations offering help in the first week of
the tragedy at Sandy Hook Elementary. “We have had so many people from around the country and the
world offering to help our Newtown community, and their generosity is overwhelming and deeply
appreciated,” said Mr. Fitzgerald. “We hope this toll-free number and local call center will make it easier
for people to contact our community and to direct them on the best way they can help.”

People calling the toll-free line can talk to someone who will take information on their generous offers of
time, gifts, services, skills and money. The volunteer task force will help connect those offers of
assistance to those in Newtown, including local officials, who are working with appropriate organizations
and the families of victims to ensure that the offers of assistance will have the maximum benefit for those
in need. People also are encouraged to visit the town website, http:/www.newtown-ct.gov, to view
current information and guidance from the town on donations. Please visit http://www.uwwesternct.org to

learn how United Way is helping.

People interested in volunteering at the call center or for local activities to support the Newtown
community can call the toll-free number or send email to volunteer @newtownvolunteers.org.
Information also can be found at http://www.newtownvolunteers.org.

Newtown officials recently asked that no more in-kind gifts be sent to the town. Insteéd, people are

- encouraged to donate to needy children and families in their own communities in honor of the victims of

the Sandy Hook Elementary School shooting. People also are encouraged to share information, photos
and videos on what they are doing in their communities at the Newtown Volunteer Task Force Facebook
page at http://www.facebook.com/pages/Newtown-Volunteer-Tasgk- : :

‘Force/322113667902426ref=ts& fref=ts

Fitzgerald noted that the call for volunteers has received a tremendous response from people in Newtown
and the surrounding area. People from all walks of life, from many, many organizations, and all political
affiliations are signing up with the volunteer task force as another way to help the community. He noted
that the support of town and school officials has been essential to the volunteer effort.
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